
February 2017 Happynings
We hold our family
council meetings
every other month. 
Our next one will be
in March. We want as
many people as
possible to be able to
join us. Please let
Katie know  what
times and days of the
week would work best
for you.  We are trying
to coordinate the best
day and time for our
families.
 
Additionally, Katie
hosts an
Alzheimer's/Dementia
support group. 
Suggestions for
meeting  days and
times are encouraged
for that as well.

Many additional
residents have moved
in this past month and
we are happy to say
that after a  couple
more scheduled move
ins we will have a full
house!  We will be
starting a "Resident of
the Week" to help us
get to know everyone
better.  A resident
will be chosen
randomly each week
and they will be asked
to choose a dessert of
the week, activity of
the week and some
other surprises. We
are excited to get this
started and think it
will be a lot of fun.

Saginaw Township

New Year's Eve Party!!! Mary B's Memory Care

 
 

 
Making our "bread in a
bag". These ladies are
becoming quite the
bakers!

 
We have been adding
many items to our
memory care
community to engage
our residents.  These
sensory bags were so
much fun and easy to
make.

Happy birthday to the
following residents with
February birthdays:
 

9th-  Mary Spaeth
9th-  Irene Packard
26th- Mary Martinez

February
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February

10:00 Parachute
Exercise
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Craft Hour
2:30 Root Beer Floats
6:00 Lawrence Welk
Show

Super Bowl Party
10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Word in a Word
4:00 Chapel
6:30 SUPERBOWL!!!!

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Yoga
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Manicure Monday
6:00 Kings Corners
Card Game

10:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Resident of the
Week Activity
3:00 Creative Coloring
7:00 Wheel of Fortune

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
2:00 Music w/Daniel
Bryson
3:30 Wii Games
6:00 Bingo (Linda)

10:30 Music w/SUGAR
Band
1:00 Volleyball
3:00 Card Games
6:00 Johnny Carson
Show

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Happy Hour
6:00 Movie & Popcorn

10:00 Parachute
Exercise
11:00 Balloon Ball
2:00 Ice Cream Social
6:00 Lawrence Welk
Show

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Yoga
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
3:00 Paint Sample
Bookmarks
6:00 Valentine
confetti popcorn

Valentine's Day
10:30 Resident Council
Meeting
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Resident of the
Week Activity
1:30 Heart Pillows
7:00 Wheel of Fortune

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Canvas Bag heart
craft
3:30 Wii Games
6:00 Bingo

10:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
11:00 Lunch Outing to
Famous Dave's
3:00 Music w/Two for
the Road
6:00 Johnny Carson
Show

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Happy Hour
6:00 Movie & Popcorn

10:00 Chair Dancing
DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Craft Hour
2:30 Milkshakes
6:00 Lawrence Welk
Show

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Hangman
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

President's Day
10:00 Presidential
Trivia
10:30 Chair Yoga
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Manicure Monday
6:00 Kings Corners
Card Game

10:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
11:00 Exercise w/Jill
1:00 Resident of the
Week Activity
3:00 Creative Coloring
7:00 Wheel of Fortune

10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Clay pot
snowman craft
3:30 Wii Games
6:00 Bingo (LInda)

10:00 Music w/Arlyn
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Bickford Buck
Auction
3:00 Card Games
6:00 Johnny Carson
Show

10:00 Uno Game
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Happy Hour
6:00 Movie & Popcorn

10:00 Chair Dancing
DVD
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Volleyball
2:00 Monthly birthday
Party
6:00 Lawrence Welk
Show

10:00 Catholic Mass on
TV
11:00 Balloon Ball
1:00 Headbanz Game
4:00 Chapel
6:00 Resident Choice
Movie

10:00 Brain Boosters
10:30 Chair Yoga
w/Heartland
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Manicure Monday
6:00 Kings Corners
Card Game
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10:00 Chapel
11:00 Balloon Ball
12:45 Music w/Marcia
Allen
3:30 Wii Games
6:00 Bingo

10:00 Giant Crossword
Puzzle
11:00 Trivia
1:00 Volleyball
3:00 Card Games
6:00 Johnny Carson
Show

9:00 Podiatrist Appts.
10:30 Sing Along
w/Genie
1:00 Bingo
3:30 Happy Hour
6:00 Movie & Popcorn
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